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Disney duo on Vienna’s Big Screen on the Green in August 
  
Two Disney favorites come to the Big Screen on the Green in Vienna in August, courtesy of 
Navy Federal Credit Union. The Thursday, August 8, screening of Disney’s original Cinderella, 
released in 1950, is sponsored by Historic Vienna, Inc. Moana will be shown Thursday, August 
22. Festivities for both events begin at 7:30 p.m. at the Town Green with the movies starting 
around dusk. 
 
Cinderella is rated G, while Moana, released in 2016, is rated PG. 
 
Free popcorn and water will be available while supplies last. Bring chairs, blankets, and dinner 
or snacks, but please consider leaving pets at home. No alcoholic beverages. 
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